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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, Malo e Lelei, Namaste, 
Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao, As-salamu alaykum 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers                                                                                  Week 10 Term 2, 
2019 

 

End of Term Wrap Up! 
We have now reached the end of a busy and eventful Term 2.  We 
w​ould like to wish you all a happy holiday and safe travels if you are 

travelling anywhere.  We can’t wait to welcome you back next term.  We 
look forward to seeing you all refreshed and ready to learn in Term 3.  

Term 3 starts on Monday 22nd 
July 2019 at 8:55am. 

A Welcome and Big Congratulations 
We would like to welcome Mrs Leeuw to Leabank School.  As of the 
beginning of next term Mrs Leeuw will be teaching in Room 22 in the 
Senior School Syndicate.  We hope you enjoy your time here with us. 

 
Leabank school would like to congratulate Mrs Parker for her 
new role as Associate Principal.  We wish you the best of 
luck in your new role as your journey at Leabank continues. 
 

We would also like to congratulate Miss Pasirio for her new role as Senior 
Syndicate Leader.  We wish you all the success in your new role. 
 

Welcome back to Mrs Good, we are very excited to have you back.  

From the Mana Health Nurses 

We hope you have a fantastic holiday and return to 
school healthy and refreshed ready for term 3. 

The holidays are a very good time to ensure your child is up-to-date with their 
immunisations, especially to protect against the current Measles outbreak. 

Measles is a highly infectious viral illness that can be very serious. Because it is 
now widespread in Auckland please ensure your child is protected by having them 
fully vaccinated.  You can check with your family doctor to see if your child/ren are 

up to date with their immunisations. 

If you are concerned about measles call Healthline on 0800 611 116 or call 
your GP. 

Please also see your GP if your child is unwell or has a Sore Throat. 



Parent Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to all the families who attended Parent/Teacher Interviews this 
week.  Parent/Teacher Interviews are really important as it provides us 
with great feedback.  It is also a great opportunity for parents and 
teachers to get together and discuss your child's learning progress at 
school for the first half of the year and highlight areas we can help your child improve and 
achieve their learning goals.  It was great to see many families and students involved in 
the interview process.  We would love to see more families attend these interviews in the 
future. 

Children Turning 5 
If you have a child turning 5 over the school holidays and have not 

already enrolled them, please come to the school office to collect an 
enrolment form.  You have the option of completing the forms at school 
or take it home, complete it and return forms to us.  Please ensure you 
bring a copy of the child's birth certificate or passport and plunket book 

or updated immunisation records. 

Extended Absence 
Leabank school closely monitors students’ attendance.  If your 

child/ren are going overseas or cannot attend school for an 
extended period of time, please call the office and let the school 
know.  Children who are absent from school unexplained for an 

extended time may be taken off the school roll.  
 

Please also remember to call the school if your child is sick or absent for any other 
reason. 

Year 5 and 6 School Camp  
Camp is now only 20 weeks away.  Please make a $20.00 deposit to 

secure your child's place on camp.  If you have already paid a 
deposit, we now encourage you to ​make regular payments towards 

your child’s camp fees. 

SKIDS School Holiday Programme 
SKIDS School Holiday programmes​ are s​afe, loads of fun 

and jam packed with a variety of activities.​ ​There are a lot of 
fun things planned for the up and coming school holidays 

such as a trip to the movies, arts and crafts activities, a trip to 
laser tag and many more fun activities.  

 

Register at www.sKids.co.nz 
For more information, call 02108178012 or email palwinder@skids.co.nz 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
R W Maddren 



Principal 
THE LEABANK COMMUNITY CENTRE NOTICEBOARD   
www.leabank.school.nz   
JULIE SEGI, COMMUNITY LIAISON​ ​OFFICER​               02102937189 
julies@leabank.sc​                                                              2676939 ext 208 
  
MATA UTANGA, SOCIAL WORKER in SCHOOL​           2676939 ext 209 
matau@leabank.school.nz   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 3 Dates 
 

Starts 

Monday 22nd July 
 

Finishes 

Friday 27th September 
 

Term 3 is 10 weeks long 
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